Date

Name

Company

Address

City, NC Zip

Dear:

Hopefully by now you have seen or heard the buzz that the new Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce Headquarters and Visitors Center is near completion.  This is an exciting time as preparations for our move are underway.

You have been sent this letter as one of the five moving companies who are members of the Chamber to inquire about your interest in our moving needs. Our goal with this process is to be as fair as possible to each of you and give you equal opportunity to participate.

We have discussed this issue at length internally and have several scenarios of how this situation could play out. This event will be highly publicized in both television and print so there will be a tremendous opportunity for exposure of your company. Therefore, we are looking for a member moving company to partner with us, possibly on an in-kind relationship. 

We are currently looking at a move the week of December 21. If you are interested in discussing this further, please contact Jennifer Silver to arrange a time to meet and look at the scope of work. Jennifer can be reached at 828-258-6107.
I thank you for you continued support of the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce and hope that you will join is on this exciting project.
Sincerely,

Richard J. Lutovsky

President and CEO

OR 

Rojeanous K. Rush

Vice President Finance and Operations
